




Dear Parents,

We are holding a drop in session this Thursday 11th July to showcase what the children have been learning during our S.T.E.M. week.
Our year 4 children will be delighted to be your hosts and will explain the different activities to you.

Please call in anytime from 2.45 p.m. onwards – school will end as normal at 3.10 p.m.

We hope to see you there!
Many thanks

Yours faithfully,

Mrs K Stephenson
Senior Teacher
SUMMER27

